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The informational hearing began at 6:34 p.m., with Ben Ford opening the floor to public comment. 

Hearing none, he delivered a presentation on the proposed expenditures being placed before the voters 

on March 7, 2023. He discussed the timeline, education funding, expense categories, budget drivers and 

priorities, and the articles themselves. Ben then called for public comment again, and answered question 

as presented. The meeting ended at 7:39 p.m. 
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